
All India Council for Technical Education 

Important Notification to All PGDM Institutions 

 

Dear Principal / Director, 

 

In view of National Lockdown due to the CORONA Pandemic, all 

PGDM institutes (including institutes running PGDM courses) are 

hereby instructed NOT to follow any deadline / timelines 

(dates) specified in APH & should be open until the next official 

communication from AICTE (Revised / Modified Schedule) in this 

regard. 

 

Colleges / Institutions should also NOT insist on payment of fees 

till the corona virus affected lockdown is lifted and normalcy 

restored. 

 

 

With Regards 

Approval Bureau 

AICTE 
27th March, 2020 

 


